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The City of Marco Island is hosting a virtual community meeting to hear from the public on 
the topic of vacation rentals.  The virtual meeting will be on Monday September 28, 2020 
from 4:00pm – 6:00pm. The objective will be to hear additional public input on the issues 
associated with vacation rentals and allow the public to ask questions and share ideas for 
potential solutions.  The input received will be incorporated in the report and 
recommendations presented to the City Council on October 5, 2020.  Residents can register 
to attend the meeting through this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_IVMQShqKQgiN6-nnnNp9yQ.  Registration 
is open until September 28th at noon.  Residents can also send their input via email to  
vacationrentals@cityofmarcoisland.com.   
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